
BITTESWELL NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

NOTICE OF PRE-SUBMISSION 

CONSULTATION 

 

Comments are invited on the Draft 

Neighbourhood Plan for Bitteswell between 

5th April & 23rd May 2021 

A copy of the draft plan along with details of 

how to make comments can be found online 

at: 

www.bitteswell.org.uk 

 

A hard copy of the draft plan will also be 

available to view and to make comment on by 

contacting the Neighbourhood Plan Clerk at: 

hdenton-stacey@outlook.com 

 or by telephoning 0773 4793986 
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